
 Langcliffe Church 
Christmas Newsletter 

Thanks very much to everyone who supported our Accessories 
Sale. We made an amazing  £408 towards our new kitchen. The  
collection on Remembrance Sunday raised £100 which has been  
sent to the British Legion. 

��� This Saturday (3rd) it is the Institute Coffee Morning from 10.00 
till  12.30. It’s always an enjoyable morning . On our stall we have 
shall have our Hamper Raffle, some Christmas decorations,  
preserves and food for the reindeers. A little Meercat  is looking  
for a name and a good home. 
 

��� 
 Lighting up Langcliffe is to be on Sunday 11th December, details 

to follow. 
��� 
 Once again the Carol Singers will be braving the weather and  

carolling around the village on Tuesday 20th December. We shall 
meet at 6.30 pm at the Fountain. Just bring a torch or lantern and 
wrap up warmly. There is no collection, we do it just for  the joy of 
singing. Come and join us. 

��� 
 Don’t forget on Christmas morning Langcliffe has it’s own special 

way of celebrating Christmas — we shall gather around the Tree at 
 9.30 am to sing carols. Everyone is very welcome. 
 

A Very Merry Christmas and a Peaceful New Year  

A very warm welcome to our  Christmas Newsletter 
Here are our services for the coming month, we very much hope to  
welcome you to St John’s. 
 
Sunday 4th December  Holy Communion at 10.30 am 
Sunday 11th December  Evensong at 3.00 pm 
Sunday 18th December Carol Service at 4.00 pm 
Saturday 24th December Holy Communion at 11.30 pm 
Sunday 1st January  2017 Joint Service of H.C. at 10.30 am 
 
The Carol Service will follow the usual pattern of readings and carols 
with our lovely Church lit by candles . Afterwards we shall serve mulled 
wine and mince pies. Do come! 
We are hoping to decorate each of the windows with a “carol” theme 
and of course there will be angels! 
 
Canon Towers will be taking the service on 1st January, it is  
always good to welcome him and Elizabeth back to St John’s. 


